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I have lived in four states in my lifetime California, Nevada, Texas, and now Oregon. 

Oregon by far is the most efficient way to vote.  There were times in these other 

states that I was sent incorrect precinct information and actually missed voting. I’ve 

been in Oregon for over 20 years now and everyone in my family agrees vote by mail 

is the way to go.   


